
 

Dear Families, 

A note for your diary! Thursday 
3rd March is World Book Day - if 
your child attends on that day 
they are very welcome to dress 
up as a book character.  The staff 
will also be dressing up and book 
tokens will be given out.  We ask 
for a donation of £1 for the 
International Charity of Book Aid 
who supply books to children in 
other parts of the world who may 
otherwise not have any. 

If your child is with us from 
September 2016, please would 
you confirm the sessions you 
require as places are limited and 
we always offer to existing 
parents first. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Learning about Self-Care 
We have been learning about looking 
after ourselves and keeping safe.  
This includes hand washing, wearing 
clothes suitable for the weather and 
moving safely around the nursery.  

 
Ask your child about the big banana... 

January 2018 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

 

‘Fluffies and Reptiles’ 

are visiting on 18th July 
 

Nursery closes Thursday 24th 
March at 4pm (25th March Good 
Friday Bank Holiday) reopens 

Monday 11th April 

Safety Reminder 

Please do not use cling film to wrap 
food in packed lunches and remember 
items like grapes and cherry tomatoes 

should always be cut length ways to 
help minimise the risk of choking. 

If we are fortunate enough to 
have weather that is not bitterly 
cold, we shall be cooking outdoors 
again with the children. 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Families, 

Happy New Year to you all! 

We hope that you have all enjoyed the 
holidays and are ready for the year ahead.   

Message from the manager 

“I am delighted that our recent Ofsted report 
highlighted the most important area of care 
as ‘Outstanding’. Having been a parent 
myself, and having spoken to numerous 
parents and carers in the past, the key areas 
of choosing a nursery is the love, care and 
happiness for a child and learning boundaries 
and good behaviour. This is the basis of our 
Reggio Emilia ethos and worthily deserved 
outstanding.” 

Helen Strange 

Please could we ask you to sign and return 
your child’s learning journey and return their 
red folder so that we can continue with our 
observations of your child’s learning. 

A couple of notes for your diary! Thursday 1st 
March is World Book Day - if your child attends 
on that day they are very welcome to bring in 
a favourite book to share.  Book Day vouchers 
will be given out.  If you would like to make a 
donation we will be collecting for the 
International Charity of Book Aid. Fluffies and 
Reptiles will be visiting nursery on Thursday 
17th July – more details to follow! 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact us:  Heathervale Park  

Telephone – 01932 352516    Heathervale Road 

Mobile – 07519 110800     New Haw Surrey 

Email – info@teddiesonarainbow.co.uk  KT15 3AP 

 

Teddies on a Rainbow 

NEWSLETTER 

 

Dates for your Diary 
 

 

 ‘Fluffies and Reptiles’ 

are visiting on 17th July 
 

Nursery closes 4pm Friday 9th 

February and reopens Monday 19th  

If your child is with us from September 2018, 
please would you confirm the sessions you 
require as places are limited and we always 
offer to existing parents first. 

During this half term we will be celebrating 
Shrove Tuesday with pancakes.  Please let us 
know if we need to make any adjustments for 
your child’s dietary needs. 

Next term your child’s key teacher will be 
sharing your child’s next steps and goals more 
clearly with you so that you can help support 
this at home 

Please ensure that your child has named and 
suitable clothing for this cold and often soggy 
time of year. 

If you would like your child to change their 
library book- please could you take it out of 
their red bag and hand to staff (this is listed in 
your ‘Welcome Pack’ under heading of helpful 
things 

Nursery to Home books- if you have a carer, 
grandparent or childminder dropping your 
child off; please remind them to hand the 
book to staff and not leave in red bag 

 

 

Thank you very much for your 
generous donations – together we 

raised £156 


